
Linguistique	Ingénierie	et	Didactique	des	Langues

Termin'eau	at	the	"Fête	de	la	Science"

This	year's	"Fête	de	la	Science"	is	entitled	‘Ocean	of	Knowledge’...	It	is	the	perfect	opportunity	to	present	the	course	to	schoolchildren	and	the	general	public,	,
isn't	it?	The	course	primarily	concerns	third-year	LEA	students	in	the	specialised	translation	and	writing	course.	But	what's	the	point	of	presenting	a	course	at	an
event	that	is	all	about	research?	Well,	that's	exactly	what	the	game	is	all	about:	where	is	the	science	in	Termin'eau?

Come	along	all	day	on	Friday	4	October	to	the	Village	des	sciences,	Espace	des	sciences	des	Champs	libres	in	Rennes	(morning	reserved	for	schoolchildren,
opening	to	the	public	at	12	noon).	All	the	practical	information	is	here.

https://lidile.recherche.univ-rennes2.fr/en/event/termineau-fete-science
https://lidile.recherche.univ-rennes2.fr/en/study/projets-pedagogiques/termineau
https://www.espace-sciences.org/rennes/fete-science/2024

